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Support SFB


Donate $10.00 and receive 
your choice of a "Special 
Friends Bowling“ emblazoned  
golf towel or multipurpose 
towel.


Quantities are limited.


Purchase or pick up your towel 
when we bowl on Saturday at 
Spanish Springs Lanes.


S & S Archives


All Spares & Strikes newsletters 
are posted to Special Friends 
Bowling website.  Find them 
on the Downloads page under 
the heading Spares & Strikes 
Newsletter Library. 
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Important Notice


Special Friends will bowl as usual on Saturday, August 
12, 2023.


✦ However, bowlers will not have access to the locker 
room.  


✦ This means that any bowler having personal 
equipment stored in a locker must retrieve it no later 
than Thursday, August 10th, or opt to use bowling 
alley equipment.


Registration and payment will take place at a table 
outside the locker room.


As always, all bowlers must be registered and pay their 
$7.00 bowling fee no later than 12:35 pm.  Late arrivals 
will be turned away.

https://specialfriendsbowling.org/downloads-page/
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